Kyle Bules, Principal Wiggins Elementary School



415 Main Street Wiggins, CO 80654 (970)483-7762

bulesk@wiggins50.k12.co.us

Positively Impacting Every Student, Every Day

Dear Wiggins Parents and Community, welcome to a new school year to Wiggins Elementary, Home of the Tigers!

I am Kyle Bules, and I am very excited and fortunate to be able to work in this wonderful school district as the Principal at Wiggins Elementary School. This is going to be a phenomenal school year and I look forward to personally meeting you and your children.

Here are a few important dates that are coming up soon.

- August 5th
 - New student and kindergarten registration 7:30 a.m. 5:00 p.m.
- August 16th
 - Back to school night 4:00 p.m. 6:00 p.m.
 - Check district website for grade level supply lists at wiggins50.k12.co.us
- August 17th
 - 1st day of school bell rings at 7:50 a.m. (1st-6th grades)
 - Student drop off is in the bus loop at southwest corner of gym
 - Picture day (all students 1st grade through 6th). Kindergarten will be taken at a later date
 - School ends at 3:20 p.m.
 - Pick up student in bus loop
- August 24th
 - 1st Day of Kindergarten
 - Student drop off is in front of elementary school

I look forward to serving you, your student, and the community. If you have time, please take a moment to stop in so I can meet you. I can be reached at (970)483-7784 or bulesk@wiggins50.k12.co.us

Sincerely,